


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
  
 

 
  
  



 

 

  
  

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The new legislation (as last drafted) set out more explicitly what can and cannot be included 
within a Neighbourhood Plan under the new system.  Broadly speaking, this is not dissimilar 
to the current scope of neighbourhood plans set out in planning guidance.  It can be 
summarised as: 

 to allocate land for development; 
 to include land-use / development related policies; 
 to detail any infrastructure and affordable housing requirements; 
 to set specific design requirements; 
 to contribute to the mitigation of, and adaption to, climate change; 
 to take account of areas and priorities in local nature recovery strategies to protect and 

enhance biodiversity;  



 

 

 not to be inconsistent with or repeat policy that already exists in the incoming National 
Development Management Policies, and; 

 not to prevent housing which is proposed in the development plan and not propose less 
housing. 

 

 
 
In addition to giving increased weight to neighbourhood plans, amongst other things, the Act 
(as last drafted) introduces 
which may be of interest: 

a) Neighbourhood Priorities Statements  to aid communities to formally input into the 
preparation of local plans, particularly where no neighbourhood plan (or up to date plan) 
exists, and; 

b) to allow residents on a street to bring forward 
proposals to extend or redevelop their properties in line with their design preferences 
and vote in a referendum if they should be given planning permission. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

To speak to an officer, please see contact details on the cover page. 
 


